NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
EMERALD HILLS SAFETY 
ENHANCEMENT DISTRICT BOARD 
The Emerald Hills Safety Enhancement District Board (the “Board”) will conduct a public hearing to consider the adoption of the following Resolution.    
The public hearing will be held on Tuesday, July 8, 2025 at 6:00 pm., at Driftwood Community Center, located at 3000 N. 69th Avenue, Hollywood, Florida.
RESOLUTION NO. 25-01
A RESOLUTION OF THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS OF THE EMERALD HILLS SAFETY ENHANCEMENT DISTRICT, BROWARD COUNTY, FLORIDA, SETTING THE DATE, TIME AND PLACE AT WHICH PUBLIC HEARINGS WILL BE HELD TO CONSIDER THE EMERALD HILLS SAFETY ENHANCEMENT DISTRICT’S TENTATIVE BUDGET AND THE FINAL ASSESSMENT RATE; DECLARING THE EMERALD HILLS SAFETY ENHANCEMENT DISTRICT PROPOSED ESTIMATED NON-AD VALOREM ASSESSMENT RATE FOR FISCAL YEAR 2025-2026; AND DIRECTING THAT A COPY OF THIS RESOLUTION BE SENT TO THE BROWARD COUNTY PROPERTY APPRAISER AND TAX COLLECTOR; AND PROVIDING FOR AN EFFECTIVE DATE.
The Board will also discuss its general business.

The Board complies with the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act.  If you are a disabled person requiring any accommodations or assistance, please notify Karen Lieberman, Esq. at Weiss Serota Helfman Cole & Bierman at (954) 763-4242 of such need at least 72 hours (3 business days) in advance.

Karen Lieberman, Esq.
Weiss Serota Helfman Cole & Bierman
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